
 

13 September 2021 
 
RE:  Submission of GNSO Council Review of the ICANN72 GAC Communiqué 
 
Philippe Fouquart, GNSO Chair  
 
Dear Philippe, 
 

Thank you for your letter of 27 July 2021 regarding the GNSO Council’s review of the 
ICANN71 GAC Communiqué.  
 
This letter serves as formal notice for posting on the ICANN Correspondence page: 
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence.  
  
 The Board would like to thank you and the GNSO Council members for your time and effort 
in providing the Council’s review and for your valuable input. Thank you for your 
participation in the multistakeholder model. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/fouquart-to-icann-board-27jul21-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence

